
Mike Smith 
34 Second Street  
Sacramento, CA 95826 
July 15, 2004 

Ms. Amanda Johnson  
Recruiting Coordinator  
Database Corporation  
1001 First Avenue 
Sacramento, CA 95826  

Dear Ms. Johnson:  

I am writing in response to your advertisement for software engineers on the 
National University website. I am a recent graduate of National University with a 
Bachelor of Science degree in Software Engineering and I was drawn to the 
listing due to my strong interest in both software design and Database 
Corporation.  

I am a computer enthusiast, always looking for new applications and ideas to 
implement on the computer. I believe my education and solid software 
programming will be an asset to your company.  

I have worked with a CALMA system in developing VLSI circuits, and I also have 
substantial experience in the design of interactive CAD software.  Because of this 
experience, I can make a direct and immediate contribution to your department.  I 
have enclosed a copy of my resume, which details my qualifications and 
suggests how I might be of service to Database.  

I would like very much like to meet with you to discuss your open positions for 
software engineers and how my qualifications can meet your needs.  

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely yours,  

Mike Smith   
   

 


